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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Paul Argenzio, Superintendent of Public Works 

From: Councillor Ira Novoselsky, Chairman 

 Public Works Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: July 10, 2020 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Works Sub-Committee will hold a virtual meeting on 

Zoom, Monday evening, July 27, 2020 at 4:00 P.M. at which time the committee will discuss 

the following item(s): 

 
 

20-102 Joint petition submitted by National Grid and Verizon to install two (2) jointly 

owned poles for reliability purposes on Salem Street beginning at a point 

approximately 20 feet south of the centerline of the intersection of Overlook Ridge 

Drive and Salem Street and continuing approximately 128 feet in a west direction. 

   

 

• The Superintendent of Public Works will provide an update on the installation of 

LED street lights throughout the City. 

 

 

 
How to Participate Remotely via Zoom 

 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87020550887 

 

Or iPhone one-tap : 

US: +13126266799,,87020550887#  or +19292056099,,87020550887# 

Or Telephone: 

Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

US: +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 6833  

or +1 253 215 8782 

Webinar ID: 870 2055 0887 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87020550887

